

November 23, 2021

Jose Perez

Dear Jose:

It gives me great pleasure to present you with the 2021-2022 Mary Lou and S. David Farr Scholarship, which was established to support a promising GSE student who is studying and/or conducting research in a program that focuses on the relationship between digital technology and learning. Dr. Farr is an emeritus faculty member who taught in the Department of Counseling, School and Educational Psychology (CSEP) until his retirement in 1995. Dr. Farr's research interests center around technology and its uses in learning. Your receipt of this scholarship is an acknowledgement of the exemplary work you are doing in your program, and GSE is proud of your accomplishments.

Your scholarship award of will be credited to your UB student account. As the recipient of this scholarship, UB's Office of Donor Relations and Stewardship would like to learn more about you! Kathleen Camm from DR&S will be contacting you in the coming weeks to request a personalized thank you letter and biographical information. Please assist Ms. Camm in expressing your gratitude to the generous donor(s) of your scholarship.

I am so pleased to be able to present you with this scholarship. Congratulations on the fine work you have done in your program thus far, and I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Rosenblith, PhD

Siz un Rosensecte

Dean and Professor

Cc: Julie Gorlewski, PhD, Chair, LAI

Raechele Pope, EdD, Associate Dean

Kathleen Camm, Sr. Director of Donor Stewardship

Office of the Dean